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Do join us on Thursday 11th January as we start our new year of 

lectures with Through a Glass Darkly – A Study of Glass Through 

the Eyes of the Artist, given by Jane Gardiner.    It will include 

Roman wall-paintings, works by Titian, Veronese and              

Caravaggio, as well as Dutch still-life paintings. 

Visitors (£7 at the door) are most welcome to join us at the Memorial Hall, Whitefield 
Road, New Milton from 9.45 a.m. when tea/coffee is available.  The lecture will begin, 

as usual, at 10.30 a.m.  For more information on TASNM please contact our Chair-
man, Chris Davies (07768 648604) or our Membership Secretary, Wendy Hazell 
(07766 073086).   

Exhibition of Work by 

ALAN HAYDEN 

Regent Centre Foyer 

From 2nd December 

Until 18th December 

MY LADY SIPPING CHRISTMAS WINE 

You are happily sipping mulled wine. 

Sipping your wine for a long while. 

Pass it to me. I taste in this wine, 

The exquisite flavour of your smile.  

Tom Murphy 

 

To all our Members and a healthy and 

prosperous New Year 





The CADArts newsletter is sent monthly to all individual members of        

CADArts and Group Leaders.  If you are a member of a group and would like 

to receive the newsletter direct please contact   newsletter@cadarts.co.uk 

If you would like anything mentioned in the next newsletter including de-

tails of exhibitions/group meetings   please send  details to  

brendaweeks@btopenworld.com 

In particular it would be helpful if groups could notify me of their exhibi-

tions and send a poster. 

Also if you wish to have anything added to our Facebook page please 

send details to Lynne Dinmore <lynnedinmore@gmail.com> 

Sunday 3rd December 

LA NOVA SINGERS 

La Nova Singers will again be 
singing at the Picnic Deli in 
Bournemouth park this Sun-
day December 3rd, 12md to 
12.45pm. All favourite Christ-
mas songs and a few to sing 
along with!  
Photo from last year. 

Links to other arts newsletters 

externalengagement.cmail20.com/t/t-e-vitlig-jiaykituu-it/   (Arts University) 

 

DACA Newsletter November 2023 (mailchi.mp)  (Dorset Arts & Crafts) 

The next Newsletter will be published at the end of 

January 

WINTER SEEN 

2ND December—21st January 

Red House Museum 

This exhibition brings together the work of three leading artists from 

one family. Sally Winter,  Ben Winter  and Tom Winter work in three 

different mediums and with distinctive and highly individual styles.  

Winter Seen | Hampshire Cultural Trust (hampshireculture.org.uk)  


